Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

s MIMAROPA REGION
g PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
i

October 25, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : The Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer

Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : LETTER DATED AUGUST 19, 2022 FROM NENITA G. REGLA RE:

STATUS OF THE ORDER OF INVESTIGATION OVER A PARCEL
OF LAND LOCATED IN BGY SIMPOKAN, PUERTO PRINCESA
CITY

Referred is the memorandum of the Assistant Regional Director for Management Services dated
October 19, 2022 referring back to this Office your request for fund allocation to cover the expenses for
investigation subject of instruction.

Anticipating the zero fund allocation of this office for investigation, the same memorandum informs
the requested fund allocation for the filing of forty (40) reversion cases in the province of Palawan which
may include the case/s subject of your request.

Attached is our memorandum to the ARD for Management Services of even date for information

and guidance.
For the PENRO:
Chigf, MSD/Office-In-Charge
Copy furnished:
Ahe Regional Executive Director
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